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Halloween Costume Parade! 

This Friday, October 29 at 8:45 a.m. we will have our annual Halloween Parade.  Students are encouraged 

to come dressed in their Halloween costume and may remain in costume until dismissal at 1:15, or bring a 

change of clothes to finish out the day.  Remember: 

1)  Costumes must be modest. 

2)  No costume masks that cover the eyes. 

3)  Faces may be painted. 

4)  Face masks that cover the mouth and nose are still encouraged. 

5)  Weapons of any kind are prohibited.  

IMPORTANT INFORMATION - HOW PARENTS MAY WATCH THE PARADE:   

Parents, please do not to come into the school building or gather in the courtyard, but please DO join us 

on the upper field (East of the school) to watch the parade.  Please stand or sit on your own camp chairs 

around the perimeter of the field – see attached flier for detailed information.  Students will parade for 

each other on the blacktop and then head up the stairs to parade for parents.  We encourage you to park 

in the church parking lot on Grace Street, East of the upper field where you can have an easy stroll to the 

field.  Or you can park in the church parking lot on the south side of the school and walk up the stairs to 

get to the grass play field.  Thanks for your understanding as we celebrate Halloween with adjustments.   

School Pictures 

Friday, November 5 will be school picture day at CRA.  All students will have their picture taken (even if you’re 

not purchasing a packet) so they can be part of their class composite.  Students need to wear school uniforms 

for the pictures.  Watch for fliers that will be sent home next week.   

CALENDAR 

Wed., Oct 27:  Jump Team Auditions for 4th-6th grade, 3:15 Multipurpose Room 

Friday, Oct. 29: Halloween Parade, 8:45 on the Upper Field 

Friday, Nov. 5:  School Picture Day 

Thurs., Nov. 11: 3:15 Dismissal, End of Term 1 

Friday, Nov. 12: NO SCHOOL, Teacher Prep Day 

Monday, Nov. 15: Term 2 Begins 

Wed-Fri, Nov. 17-18: 1:15 Dismissal, Parent Teacher Conferences 

Thurs&Fri, Nov.18-19: Kindergarten Only – No School for Conferences 

Tues., Nov. 23: 1:15 Dismissal 

Wed-Fri, Nov. 24-26: NO SCHOOL, Thanksgiving Break 
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We hope everyone had a wonderful Fall Break!  We are looking forward to a fun Halloween this coming 

Friday!  The PTO has some fun activities planned for students at school. 

SPIRIT SWEATSHIRTS 

We are extending the date to order sweatshirts until this Wednesday, October 27.  Remember, these can 

be worn any day of the week in the classroom, just like a uniform shirt!   Here is the link to the main 



store: https://canyonrimpto.membershiptoolkit.com/samplestore  where you can purchase your 

sweatshirts!  The deadline to order is October 27th so hurry and get your order in!!  

SPIRIT T-SHIRTS 

The first batch of t-shirts will be delivered next week, and the remaining orders will be delivered mid-

November.  Thank you so much for your patience!  There have been significant delays due to Covid. 

JUMP TEAM 

4th, 5th and 6th graders, we hope you are all practicing your jump roping skills and are planning on trying 

out for Jump Team!  Tryouts for Jump Team will be this Wednesday, October 27th right after school in 

the lunchroom.  Tryouts are for 4-6th graders.    

HALLOWEEN 

We will be celebrating Halloween at the school on Friday October 29th.  Since the parade is outside, we 

hope the weather will be good!  Each classroom will have their own Halloween celebration that will be 

coordinated between the teacher and the room parents.  Due to Covid precautions, parent volunteers will 

not be in the classroom.  

VOLUNTER OPPORTUNITIES 

We are still looking for a volunteer to head up the end of year video.  If you are interested, please contact 

Alli Malmrose 801-518-5300.  The students enjoy this fun tradition so much! 

 

SMITH’S GROCERY STORE INSPIRES DONATIONS 

If you shop at Smith’s, don’t forget to link your card to Canyon Rim Academy PTO.  You can enroll by 

logging into your Smith’s account.  Go to account settings and click on inspiring donations.  Add Canyon 

Rim Academy PTO to your organizations.  This is such an easy way to make donations to our PTO!  

Remember this does need to be updated annually. 

AtoZ  

The PTO is making a strong effort to streamline our purchases, emails and room parent notifications 

through our online directory, AtoZ membership toolkit.  We have had a great response so far and are only 

missing a handful of families.  If you have not registered with our site, you will not receive our room 

parent emails.  You can opt to not have your information in the directory if that is a concern.   

You can register here:  http://www.canyonrimpto.membershiptoolkit.com  

 Helpful tip: Once you register, you have 2 hours to confirm your email address.  If you need help, you can 

contact Melissa Stalsberg: 801-518-3361 or Katie Jensen 801-867-3473 

PTO MEETING 

Our next meeting will be held on Thursday, November 4th . 

UPCOMING DATES 

October 27
th

- Last day to order Sweatshirts 

https://canyonrimpto.membershiptoolkit.com/samplestore
http://www.canyonrimpto.membershiptoolkit.com/


October 27
th

-Jump Team tryouts 

October 29
th

- Halloween parade and celebrations 

November 4
th

- PTO meeting  

 


